
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Campbellton is currently experiencing water discoloration due to seasonal turnover of the 
lakes in our Watershed.  We apologize for the inconvenience and expect this to be resolved in short 
order.  Currently there is no need to boil water before consuming.  Lake turnover is a seasonal 
occurrence that happens every Spring and Fall.  

 

 


